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Publications of Interest

The inaugural issue of the Journal of Asian Pacific Communication, 10 be published by
Multilingual Matters Ltd. (Clevedon, England/Philadelphia), is to appear in early 1990.
Research on language issues and communication problems in the Asian Pacific region
currently appears in a wide diversity of journals. In addition, any linguistic and
communication problems faced by Southeast Asian immigrants elsewhere in the world
are also located in disparate contexts. This journal provides the first forum for such
widespread concerns to be published in the English language. The second and third
volumes are to be guest edited by Florian Coulmas and Braj Kachru. Further information
about subscriptions, contents, and guidelines for the above special 1ssues may be
obtained from the General Editors of the JAPC: Howard Giles, Communication Studies,
University of California—Santa Barbara, CA 93106, USA, and Herbert Pierson, English
Language Teaching Unit, The Chinese University of Hong Kong, Shatin, N.T., Hong
Kong.

The monthly Bulletin of Overseas Teaching Opportunities provides complete information
on teaching positions at English language schools in all parts of the world. It would be
of interest to teachers with ESL/EFL training who are interested in spending some time
teaching English overseas. Since it is directed primarily toward new teachers, little or no
teaching experience is required for many of the openings. Subscriptions for twelve issues
of the monthly Bulletin are $39 a year. To enter a subscription, contact Overseas
Academic Opportunities, 949 East 29th Street, Brooklyn, New York 11210. Telephone
(718) 706-4898. Telex 221500. |

The Athelstan Newsletter is a quarterly publication dealing with various aspects of
computer assisted language learning and teaching. It contains a wealth of information on
new CALL software and hardware in the form of news reports and reviews. Contact:
Athelstan Publications, P. O. Box 8025, La Jolla CA 92038-802S5.

The International Teaching Assistant: An Annotated Critical Bibliography, compiled by
Sarah Briggs, Sunny Hyon, Patricia Aldridge, and John Swales, contains a bibliography
of 137 items arranged in three sections: papers, reports, and presentations, dissertations,
and manuals, textbooks, and videos. All have informative abstracts and all but
dissertations have evaluative commentaries. This ring-bound, soft-cover bibliography can
be obtained for $10.00 plus $2.50 for shipping and handling from English Language
Institute Test Publications, The University of Michigan, 3004 North University
Building, Ann Arbor, MI 48109-1057. Telephone (303) 747-0456. Fax (313) 763-0369.





